
Reese, Latasha 

To: 
Subject: 

Stewart, Jana; Jomsky, Mark 
RE: 6/17 Council Agenda 

From: Tricia Keane [mailto:trickeane@gmail.com} 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 4:36 PM 
To: McAustin, Margaret <mmcaustin@cityofpasadena.net> 
Cc : Morales, Margo <mlmorales@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: Notice of Resignation 

!cAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. 

Dear Margaret, 

I am writing to notify you of my resignation from the Planning Commission, and my corresponding 
resignation as the Planning Commission's appointee to the Design Commission. 

I cannot overstate how grateful I am for the opportunity to serve as your appointee to the Planning 
Commission and to have been able to further my service to the City as Chair of the Design 
Commission. Pasadena is a City that values community involvement, and the benefits of such 
involvement are evident in our vibrant neighborhoods and commercial centers. I appreciate having 
been able to play my part in keeping Pasadena the special place that it is. 

Please accept my resignation, effective June 30, 2019. And please accept my thanks for the 
opportunity to serve the City and its residents. 

Kind regards, 
Tricia 
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